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February 23, 2018 
 
 
MEMO TO: All Elevator Companies    
 
      

FROM: Jeff Cole     
  Supervisor of Inspections 
 
 
RE:  A18.1 2017 Edition 
 
A18.1 2017 edition will become effective April 5th 2018. This is the ASME Safety Standard for 
Platform Lifts. Any application sent to this bureau new, repair or alteration on a platform lift in 
which the building plan approval date is on or after April 5th 2018 will be permitted under this 
addition. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this. 
 
 
 
JC/cb 
 
 
cc: inspection staff 
 
 
 
 


